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Ident-Racing News Letter 
April 2011 

In this news letter... 

-  News about our 

new newsletter 

system 

-  Saying hello to our 

new members 

-  And more... 

We now have a monthly newsletter system where we tell you about new things or things that 

are changing at Ident-Racing. 

This is the first of many that will be emailed to every member and released on the forum and 

the LFS forum. 

New Newsletter System 

 Saying hello to our new members 

I would like to say hello to our new members, Dunkadfisk, abel, nathan246, Easydog and sopa 

We hope you have an excellent time at Ident-Racing. 

 Our applications for the new Touring Car Cup are open 

When we did the FOX Championship I got a bit lost in all the applications that’s why we now use 

Google Doc’s. Please post an application for the championship as I think it will be quite a good 

one. 

The link to the form is Here 

J.Provost 

Team Owner 

 From The Ident-Racing Team 

http://ident-racing.site88.net/member.php?action=profile&uid=18
https://spreadsheets.google.com/viewform?formkey=dHVQRzR4eTB3bF9KLXdvV3YwSnRiZEE6MQ

